NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

April 20, 1956

Magnolia Petroleum Corporation

Box 633
Midland, Texas
Att: Mr. R.T. German
Division Superintendent
Dear 8Sir:

Referring to your letter of April 17, 1956. The well to whieh

we were referring in our letter of April 13 was your #1-E Jicarilla
located in the SW4 Section 12-27N-3W. We inadvertently omitted
this information in our previous lestter.

I am also enclosing 3 coples of Form C-128 which was submitted

with the Notice of Intention to Drill on your #1 W.0. Hughes in

the 8E§ Section 8-24N-3W. This form should be signed by the Company
representative in the lower lefthand corner.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA tks
Encls.



